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 October 30, 2015 

 

Barcy McNeal, Director 

Docketing Division 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 

Columbus, OH  43215-3793 

Re: Notice of Withdrawal & Substitution of 

Counsel 

Dear Director McNeal: 

 Pursuant to Ohio Admin. Code 4901-1-08(F), please accept this document as notice of 

the withdrawal of Katie L. Johnson and of the substitution of Natalia Messenger, as counsel in all 

cases on the attached document. Natalia’s contact information is listed below: 

Natalia V. Messenger 

Assistant Attorney General  

Public Utilities Section 

180 E. Broad St., 6th Floor 

Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

614.466.4397 (telephone) 

614.644.8764 (fax) 

natalia.messenger@puc.state.oh.us 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Katie L. Johnson 

Katie L. Johnson 

Assistant Attorney General 

Public Utilities Section 

180 E. Broad St., 6th Floor 

Columbus, OH  43215-3793 

614.466.4397 (telephone) 

614.644.8764 (fax) 

katie.johnson@puc.state.oh.us 

 

On behalf of the Staff of the 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

mailto:katie.johnson@puc.state.oh.us
mailto:natalia.messenger@puc.state.oh.us


 

Case Numbers:  

15-1428-TR-CVF 

15-1683-TR-CVF 

15-1274-TR-CVF 
 



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 
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10/29/2015 8:41:58 AM
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Summary: Notice of Withdrawal and Substitution of Counsel submitted by Assistant Attorney
General Katie Johnson on behalf of the Staff of the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio.
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